

State of New Mexico

Susana Martinez
Governor

Hello,

It is with great pleasure that I invite you to New Mexico for the 2018 National Governors Association Summer Meeting.

We can't wait for you to discover what New Mexicans already know — that our state is a beautiful and welcoming destination that you'll want to return to again and again. New Mexico's capital city of Santa Fe beckons visitors with award-winning restaurants, world-renowned art galleries, and shopping.

I invite you to escape to the surrounding quiet river valleys, towering mountainsides, and sunkissed deserts in search of a New Mexico True experience. From our dramatic northern mountains to the stark beauty of open spaces like our eastern high plains and southern deserts, there are endless opportunities for adventure. Take time to explore our special blend of cultures — Native American, Hispanic, Western, and others — that come together to create a wonderful blend of art, food, and music that you'll find nowhere else on earth.

At more than 7,000 feet above sea level, Santa Fe's warm and sunny days and cool evenings are the perfect setting for governors from across the country to come together to share ideas and reforms that are improving our states. As a fellow governor, I look forward to having the opportunity to share with you everything New Mexico has to offer.

I have the opportunity to travel throughout this incredible state and witness the unparalleled charm that our villages, pueblos, small towns and big cities have to offer. The hidden gems these communities possess are unlike anything I've encountered anywhere else in the world. I know you are going to make new discoveries and lifelong memories, as well.

I look forward to sharing everything the Land of Enchantment has to offer with you!

Sincerely,

Susana Martinez

Governor of the State of New Mexico